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I live in Newcastle NSW and have been here my whole life. Over the years I have seen prices of 
vet care vary between clinics which makes it difficult to afford. 
Most of the time I can not afford vet care for my sick dog, and I feel so terrible that I can not give 
him the medical care he needs. 


